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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00220/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:06 PM on 25 Jul 2018 from Mr david griffiths.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Milton Road Adderbury Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of agricultural land to sport/recreation and community use 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr david griffiths

	Email:
	

	Address:
	17 Rochester Way, Twyford, Banbury OX17 3JU



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Further to my comments three months ago, I reiterate my support for this application, nothing has changed my mind. Adderbury needs better facilities for sport and a new community hall. Like many other villages in CDC area Adderbury has seen an increase in population from new housing developments, new villagers who should be made to feel welcome and encouraged to contribute to community life. Those who object are I feel exaggerating potential problems, car parking, noise, disorder etc. There is no reason to suppose this will be worse that at the current venues of the Lucy Plackett playing field or the village institute on The Green (our current village hall), both these facilities are not adequate for our village in 2018. I will not be directly affected as I live at the other side of the village, it will affect others who live much closer of course. However the land was gifted to the whole community, it cost the Parish Council just one pound, the whole community should enjoy the benefits and they will if this application is approved.
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